M . o 1
+—Eribulin for heavily pre-treated
metastatic breast cancer patients”
The authors declare that they have no conflicts of interest regarding this study.
The corresponding author,

loannis A.Xoutsadakis, M.D., Ph.D.

Division of Medical Oncology

Department of Internal Medicine

Sault Area Hospital

750 Great Northern Road

Sault Ste. Marie, ON P6B 0AS8

Canada

e-mail: ivoutsadakis@yahoo.com or
ivoutsadakis@nosm.ca



